Qctober 21, 2015
City of Gahanna
200 South Hamilton

Gahanna, OH 43230

Dear Honorable City Council Members,
I am writing you to respectfully request to withdraw our sign variance for our O’Reilly location at 403 Agler St in
Gahanna, OH. We are withdrawing at this time to ensure all procedures with the building review and permit are in

place and we expect to resubmit after all documents have been submitted. We are confident that all information
will be gathered and all steps will properly be taken to ensure that our variance is filed correctly.

Respectfully submitted,

Emily Sindle

Store Real Estate



